
Update on Recent developments on MACP 
  

As Members are worried due to the recent uproar about the 
communications between Hon’ble Ministry and Prasar Bharati about 
MACP. The  Central office has taken the issue on top priority. Prasar 
Bharati has already written to the  Hon’ble Ministry of I&B with full 
justification. We have already provided input for the same. On the 
basis of this letter, Prasar Bharati has issued a letter, dated 29-10-
2014, withdrawing the  Prasar Bhsarati  Sectt's letter dated 07/09-10-
2014 and to stop operation of the  decision contained in MIB's letter 
dated 08.09.2014 by all the PAO’s till specific orders are issued by 
Prasar Bharati on this issue. It is a matter of satisfaction. The matter 
shall be pursued further  in the  Hon’ble Ministry of I & B. 
 

 
Click here for the Text of PB letter dated 22/10/2014 

 
Click here for Letter  issued by PB to Pay and Account Offices 

 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2014/PB-MIB%20MACP%20part%2022102014.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2014/PB%20to%20PAO%20on%20MACP%2029102014.pdf

